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Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers, and Ward School Whānau,

This is our final Newsletter for 2023. I would like to wish you all a safe and happy holiday! I look
forward to hearing all about the children’s many adventures at the beginning of next yeart. Just a
reminder we will start on Thursday 1st of February.

Kiwican Wet & Wild
It is a little bit chilly but the children are having a blast playing with our Kiwi Can coordinators! Nothing
like a bit of a water fight, slippery slide and a dip in the pool to finish off the term in style!

Prizegiving
Prizegiving will be held Tomorrow(14th of December) from 4:30pm (please be seated by 4:25 for a
prompt start) until approximately 6:00 pm in the Ward Hall. This will be followed by a BYO Picnic/
Sausage sizzle afterwards at Ward School (an invitation was sent home yesterday). Each class will
perform a short item and we will give out the Trophies and Certificates for 2023. All are welcome to
attend we would love to see as many of you as possible to support the children

(Repeat Reminder)
End of Year/ Start of year
Just confirming that the last official day of school is Friday 15th of December. This will be a half day.
The school will close at 12:30pm and there will be no bus run. School will restart in 2024 on
Thursday the 1st of February. Teachers will have teacher only days on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday
31st of January.

Just for Laughs! (aka Mr Sangsters Dad Joke of the week!)

What has four wheels and flies?

A rubbish truck!

Ngā mihi nui,
Aaron Sangster - Principal/Tumuaki
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